


Currently at Boronia we have a primary area which has had minimal change since 
1958. As a staff station we can respond a lot further within 8 minutes and this is 
proven when responding to EMR calls within EMR response radius (See below pic 
green and pink area) 
 

  
 

Currently our primary area highlighted in green and our EMR in pink, are both 
still influenced by surrounding volunteer brigades/captains. If a fire call occurs in 
Bayswater, often within 2 minutes of Boronia FS, Boronia staff may not be 
responded because it is classified as a support call and falls to the discretion of 
the Bayswater captain who responds in min 4 minutes. Even though Boronia will 
arrive first, due to historical boundaries and an out dated system the public will 
not receive the best/fastest service they deserve. 
 
The pink boundary stretches out in some places up to 10 mins (Boronias Primary 
EMR boundary), but in other places is restricted because a volunteer brigade did 
not want Boronia in their area even though they do not provide EMR. 
 
FRV would provide a new an updated service putting the public first, response 
times would be governed by an independent committee where emotions and 
pride would not play a part, the safety/service to the public and fire fighters 
should be paramount! 

 
o FRV will work alongside CFA in some cases co-locating (i.e. Boronia FS, and 

integrated brigades), but will not change the service volunteers provide to their 
community’s or effect the surge capacity during large campaign emergencies. I 
have worked and trained with volunteers and understand their passion in serving 
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